
From: Haramati, Mikhail
Sent: 8/3/2011 9:10:18 PM
To: Haramati, Mikhail (mikhail.haramati@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Going back to school

After 5 years in Energy Division at the CPUC I’ve decided to head back to school. I’ve been 
accepted into the Masters in Public Policy program at ETC Berkeley and will start in mid 
August—though math camp begins for me next week (luckily!).

This is my last week as a full time staffer, but Ell be continuing to work Fridays over the next 
several months in order to tie up loose ends. It’s been a pleasure to work beside each of you 
and I look forward to seeing what the future will bring.

Redacted
and I would love to stay in touch. Em also on 

Linkedln and will only be a short hop across the bay in Berkeley so keep me in mind for social 
events. Ell also be continuing to paint and do art (some of you may not know I also do this!) so 
please sign up for my mailing list if you’re interested in receiving show announcements, 
www.mikhailharamati .com.

My personal email is

It’s been incredible getting to know all you of you, and I continue to be surprised and 
impressed by the caliber of staff who work with and for the Commission. I look forward to our 
paths crossing again in the near future.

Kindly yours,

Mikhail

Mikhail Haramati
Regulatory Analyst. Energy Efficiency EM&V 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94107
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Tel: (415)703-1458
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